
 

 

Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Adams County government to Expand Services to Domestic Violence Victims 
in Adams County project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Adams County 
government located at 4430 South Adams County Parkway, Brighton, Colorado, 80601.   
 
The funding would be used to fund a multidisciplinary Domestic Violence High Risk Team (DVHRT) that will 
provide critical, life-saving and comprehensive services to domestic violence victims in Adam’s County and the 
City and County of Broomfield. The request funds the necessary attorneys and staff to provide these services, as 
well as funding hotel vouchers to provide temporary shelter for victims who cannot safely return to their 
homes. It would also fund the programmatic and personnel needs necessary to operate the DVHRT and serve 
victims throughout Broomfield and Adams Counties. This includes legal services in areas of family law, 
bankruptcy, immigration and criminal prosecution. It would also include assistance with housing, health 
insurance, counseling, therapy, victim advocacy and childcare. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress  


